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Summer Reading | Fifth Grade
UPDATED: JULY 2022

Dear Fifth-Grade Families, 

We hope your summer is off to a happy and safe start. We ask all students entering fifth grade to select at least one book from 
the attached list to read over the summer.  Of course, students are always encouraged to read more! 

Upon our return to school in September students should bring the book they selected.  Re-reading, discussing and sharing about 
the books will be part of the work classes do during the first few days of reading workshop. 

All the best from your Dwight-Englewood Lower School teachers and friends!

Students Entering Fifth Grade
Choose one book to read over the summer:

Narrative Biographies Information

	î Esperanza Rising by Pam Munoz 
Ryan 

	î The Candymakers by Wendy Mass
	î The One and Only Ivan by K.A. 
Applegate 

	î Booked by Kwame Alexander 
	î Becoming Muhammad Ali by 
James Patterson and Kwame 
Alexander 

	î Primates: The Fearless Science of Jane 
Goodall, Dian Fossey, and Birute Galdikas  
by Jim Oattaviani and Mary Wicks

	î Space by Dominic Walliman 
	î Atoms Under the Floorboards: The 
Surprising Science Hidden in Your 
Home by Chris Woodford 

	î 11 Experiments that Failed by Jenn 
Offill and Nancy Carpenter


